BIGREL

March 29, 2021

Mr. James Simmons

City of Hallandale Beach, FL

630 NW 2" Street

Hallandale Beach, FL 33009
954-478-1125
jsimmons@hallandalebeachfl.gov

Dear Mr. Simmons:

Please consider this letter as our approval to piggyback off of our OMNIA Partners contract
#2019000319 with the City of Charlotte, NC for rental of a Front Load garbage truck at the rate of
$8,000 per each four (4) week rental period. There are also two (2) trucks previously rented under a
discounted 2020 rate of $6,600 per each four (4) week rental period that will be honored through
September 30, 2021.

The city will be responsible for any OEM recommended preventative maintenance during the rental,
as well as any consumable items such as tires and fuel. Any warranty repairs required during the
rental will be the responsibility of Big Truck Rental.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this rental, please contact me at my direct number
813-545-0127 or ssmith@bigtruckrental.com.

Thank you for your business and we appreciate the opportunity to work with the City of Hallandale
Beach.

Sincerely,

Scott Smith

Scott Smith

Director of Municipal Sales
Big Truck Rental

5001 W. Lemon Street
Tampa, FL 33609

Phone (813)545-0127
ssmith@bigtruckrental.com




